

Queen Mary's Grammar School Headmaster: T J Swain, M A

June 2017

Dear Parent

Publication of GCSE Results

The results of the GCSE Examinations will be published on Thursday 24th August 2017.

On that day candidates who wish to do so may collect their results from the School Office between 9.30am and 10.30am.

Results will be handed only to the candidates themselves or their parents. As there will inevitably be large numbers of pedestrians on site, for safety reasons please park on Sutton Road and walk down the drive.

Please resist the temptation to telephone the School.

Results which have not been collected will be posted that afternoon.

If your son has failed to meet the minimum requirement for entry into the Sixth Form he will automatically be asked to see a member of the Senior Leadership Team for advice on the day.

If it is a case of your son not getting the required grade in one or more of the subjects he has chosen to carry forward to A level he should see myself about the options available on the day, or as soon as possible afterwards, in order to secure an alternative subject.

Candidates may see me immediately at school on 24th August to discuss any problems or difficulties arising from the results or alternatively make an appointment to see me as soon as possible.

Following admission to the sixth form which is confirmed in August your son will be expected to attend a sixth form induction day on Monday 4th September 2017. More information will be given following the publication of results on 24th August.

Yours sincerely

Richard Langton Head of School

> Queen Mary's Grammar School Sutton Road, Walsall, West Midlands, WS1 2PG

t: +44 (0) 1922 720696 w: www.qmgs.org

e: postbox@gmgs.walsall.sch.uk @gmgs1554